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Attn: Hon Christine Robertson MLC
Committee Chair

Dear Madam

INQUIRY INTO COMMUNITY BASED SENTENCING OPTIONS FOR RURAL
AND REMOTE AREAS AND SPECIAL NEED/DISADVANTAGED POPULATIONS

Thankyou for the opportunity to comment on this worthwhile project for rural and remote
areas in New South Wales.

Council would like to commend the State Government on this initiative. Regional and
remote centres throughout NSW often have vastly different needs to that of areas that are
largely metropolitan. It is therefore considered very appropriate that State Government is
conducting this inquiry.

Council’s considers that the following issues need to be addressed by the inquiry: -

. Provision of adequate funding for implementation of recommendations that
may result of the inquiries findings;

. The special needs and consideration for the Indigenous People in rural and
remote NSW;

. Determination of whether the current infrastructure and level of services in

rural and remote NSW can adequately cater for any recommendations of
findings that may result from the inquiry; and

. The need to address the special requirements of socially disadvantaged people
in rural and remote Australia.

Council commends the State Government on this initiative and looks forward to receiving
the findings and recommendations of the inquiry.
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Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact Ms Josie
Robinson, between the hours of 8.30 am to 4.30 pm Monday to Friday on telephone 6655
7336.

Yours faithfully

//J\/ (O, (e

P ] Doyl
GENEKAL MANAGER
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